
 
 

 

 

Notice to Voters of Somerset County 
 

 

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 19:53-8, notice is hereby given that on October 31, 

2024, at 10:00 a.m., a test of the automatic tabulating equipment shall be 

conducted at the Somerset County Board of Elections. The office is 

located at 27 Warren Street, Somerville, New Jersey. This equipment will 

be used for the tabulation of the Vote by Mail/Provisional Ballots cast in 

the November 5, 2024 General Election.   

 

 


